“Last week Congressman Heller voted for a plan that took steps toward getting our nation’s fiscal house in order.  Unfortunately, the plan was met with demagoguery and political grandstanding instead of an honest discussion about our nation’s very serious debt problem.  Standards & Poor’s announcement is a clear warning of things to come if real steps are not taken to get federal spending under control,” said Stewart Bybee, Communications Director for Congressman Dean Heller.
